
From: Gary.L.R.Norton@met.police.uk <Gary.L.R.Norton@met.police.uk>  
Sent: 22 March 2021 09:27 
To: agevalimited@gmail.com 
Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: AGEVA 75 CHAMBERLAYNE ROAD REPS 11 03 2021 

 

Dear All, 

 

As the applicant has accepted police licensing conditions regarding the new premises licence 

application, I withdraw police representations. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Norton 

 

 

GARY NORTON 

Police Constable 2965NW – Brent 

Licensing Officer 

 

 

GSC Marking: OFFICIAL and may be subject to handling instructions and/or an additional 

caveat 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

From: valerio orfeo  

Sent: 21 March 2021 20:16 

To: Norton Gary L.R - NW-CU  

Subject: Re: AGEVA 75 CHAMBERLAYNE ROAD REPS 11 03 2021 

 

Dear Gary Norton, 

I do agree with all of the conditions and for reassurance we do not play any music outside. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Valerio Orfeo 

Director of Ageva ltd. 

 

 


